
 

 

 

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION REPEAL 

 
FSU-2.02423 Delinquent Accounts  

 

FSU-2.02423 is being repealed, and the content will be incorporated into FSU-2.02421 to 

streamline requirements. Existing regulations related to the following topics will be 

combined into a single streamlined regulation: 

• delinquent accounts;  

• tuition and fees for repeated enrollment in college credit courses; 

• internet payment of tuition and fees;  

• financial aid and tuition and fee payment;  

• late fee waivers;  

• refunds of tuition and fees;  

• registrations for zero hour;  

• tuition and fee assessments and remittance;  

• tuition and fees deferments;  

• tuition and fee liability; and  

• tuition, fees, payment.       

 

AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION 

 

The authority for the proposed regulation is as follows: Board of Governors Regulations 

BOG Regulations 1.001.  

 

UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION 

Proposed repeal of this Regulation has been initiated by Dr. Jim Clark, Provost and 

Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 

UNIVERSITY REGULATION 

 

Any person may submit written comments concerning the proposed regulation within 14 

days of the date of this notice to: 

Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 

Office of General Counsel. 

424 Westcott Building  

Florida State University 

Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400 

Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu 

850-644-8973 (fax) 

850-644-4440 (phone) 

mailto:mdavis@admin.fsu.edu

